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CHRISTMAS WEEK

Next week is the final school week until we break up for

the Christmas break. We have an exciting few days

ahead of us and staff have prepared lots of exciting

activities to celebrate Christmas. 

On Tuesday, our EYFS and Year 1 children will be

doing 2 performance of Shine Star Shine.

Unfortunately, due to COVID restrictions, we have had

to restrict the amount of people in the audience. If your

child is in these year groups you should have received

a letter. 

Week Ahead

Monday

Maple Forest School

Tuesday - 

Year 2- Rossendale Ski

Slope

EYFS Nativity 2:00 p.m.

                         6:00 p.m.

Wednesday - Cinema

Thursday - Christmas

Dinner

 Christmas Party

Friday -School closes 3:30

p.m.

WATER PRIMARY SCHOOL



Covid Update

As COVID cases are on the rise nationally, we are

asking that parents use the lateral flow tests with

your child if they are showing symptoms

(however please feel free to do this to reduce the

risk of spreading COVID.) If you or your child

does come into contact with anyone with COVID, it

is advised that you book a PCR test. 

asthead@water.lancs.sch.uk 

WATER PRIMARY

CHRISTMAS LUNCH
AND PARTIES

Thursday is our official Christmas lunch and

party day. The children can come to school

dressed for the party or in their Christmas

jumper!

I also hear  that there will be a special visitor

visiting too!

HAVE A GREAT WEEKENDHAVE A GREAT WEEKENDHAVE A GREAT WEEKEND

ENCANTO

Thanks to Friends of Water, the whole school will be

going to the cinema to watch Encanto on

Wednesday 15th December. As this is a PG film, we

are asking parents to let us now if you do not want

your child to go. A letter has been sent out over text

with more details. 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY

Thank you to all of our children and parents for wearing their

Christmas jumpers today. All the money collected will be going to Save

the Children charity.

CHRISTMAS CHOIR

On Wednesday afternoon, the choir will be performing a

range of Christmas songs. An online form will be sent out on

Monday for you to confirm your places.  Unfortunately, we

will have to limit the audience and it will be first come first

served. 

HEALTHY AND ACTIVE

We have had a very busy sporting week and I would like to say well done

to all of the children who have represented our school this week. 

FRIDAY FINISH

School will close at 3:25 p.m next Friday (17th December)

Unfortunately, there will be no after school club on this

date. 


